cory,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosure, 16th January, 1920.

Dear Sir,

with reference to Gibraltar Report No. 3
on the steamer "FACI", I have to point out that the annual
Boiler Survey, which became due so long ago as February
last, has not yet been held, and that the veagsel became due
at the end of September for Special Survey No. 2.

FPor your information I enclose a translation
of a letter which was addressed to the new Owner on the
22nd September, and may say that no reply has been received
to this communication or t0 a subsequent enquiry addressed
to him on the 10th November last, and in the circumstances
I shall be glad if you will fufnish me with any information
you may be able to obtain‘regarding the vessel's present
position and the arrangements which are proposed to be made
with a view to the outstanding matters of survey receiving
the necessary attention.

1 am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

C.E. Goodyear Esq.,
G IBRALTAR.
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